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Calling All Shaw Family Housing Teachers
Let’s shout to the rooftops for our teachers! We know your work is hard yet 
rewarding, our heroes with chalk! Thank you for teaching our children here, 
there, anywhere, and everywhere. If you are a Shaw Family Housing Resident 
and a teacher, or if you know a resident who is also a teacher (with their 
permission), please look for our Teacher Appreciation Post on our Shaw Family 
Housing Facebook page during the week of September 21st-25th and 
comment your name or their name. We would love to show our appreciation 
to our amazing teachers. One lucky teacher will receive a gift. #weloveSFH

Our President’s Message

In the Spring of 2020, we partnered 
with Blue Star Families in a 
campaign to collect the most 
ingenious MilFam cleaning hacks.  
It was such a hit that we’re doing 
it again this Fall!  AND all of the 
�nalist videos in that competition 

can be found at:  bluestarfam.org/milfamspringclean.  
There are so many great tips there for you to check out!  
Stay tuned for more information in the coming days on the 
Fall version where we’ll be collecting even more great 
ideas.  We are proud to partner with Blue Star Families and 
want to encourage you to take full advantage of all the 
great (and free!) programs and services this awesome 
organization has to o�er.  You can �nd a local chapter, 
peruse career opportunities geared towards military 
spouses, �nd great activities for your kids, or participate in 
their many virtual programs by going to: bluestarfam.org.  
From all of us at HMC, I hope you and your family continue 
to remain safe and healthy. 

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

SCHOOL IS BACK IN SESSION!



Look Who Got Promoted! 
Although we were sad to see 
Mrs. Kathy Farley leave, we 
would like to take the time 
to congratulate Mrs. RaShaun 
Simpson (Downs) on her recent 
promotion from Community 
Manager to Community Director. 
RaShaun entered the business 
of Property Management over 
nine years ago. In June of 2011, 
she started o� as a leasing 
specialist, but with her yearning 
to want to learn all aspects of 
Property Management, she later 
transferred to the Resident Relations Specialist. With her 
well-rounded experience in Property Management, she went on to 
be promoted to Community Manager. Now she proudly holds the 
title as your Shaw Family Housing Community Director. If you see 
Mrs. Simpson, please make sure to congratulate her! 

Yard of The Month Winner - Jared Branch

shawfamilyhousing.com

Pet of The Month Winner - Karbon

Speed Limits 
The speed limit on Sycamore Street is 25 mph, with the 
exception of the park area near the intersection of Sycamore and 
Hickory Way. At this location, the speed limit is 15 mph. All 
housing streets other than Sycamore, i.e. all side streets, have a 
speed limit of 15 mph. Please make sure you and guests are 
obeying all posted tra�c signs. Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation.

Dear Pet Owners
We love seeing your beautiful fur babies out enjoying some 
exercise around the community. However, we would like to 
remind you all to please pick up all pet feces caused by your 
animal while out walking. Thank you for your continued support 
with making Shaw Family Housing a great place to live, work, 
and play.

Employee of the Month
Please join us in congratulating our 
Employee of the Month, Rita 
Amerson. Rita serves as a 
Resident Service Specialist. She 
enjoys helping residents and 
new prospects with their needs, 
whether they are calling in or 
stopping by the Management 
O�ce. When she isn't assisting our 
military families, you can �nd her 
spending time with family or 
working on a home improvement 
project. Be sure to tell Rita congratulations on being our 
September Employee of the Month.



Calendar Events
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• September 7 - Labor Day - O�ce is Closed
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• September 2 - Trash Pick-up

• September 1 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 30 - Trash Pick-up

• September 29 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 28 - Teacher Appreciation Winner Announced 

• September 4 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 16 - Trash Pick-up

• September 15 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 18 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 8 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 11 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 14 - 18 - Bulk Trash Week (Bulk trash must be placed at
the curb no later than 7 AM Monday, however maintenance has until
September 18th to pick up bulk items) 

• September 21-25 - Teacher Appreciation Week 

• September 9 - Trash and Recycle Pick-up

• September 22 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 25 - Terminix (To schedule Terminix please call 803.499.7047)

• September 23 - Trash and Recycle Pick-up

Bulk Trash Week

Teacher Appreciation Week


